
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 2 November 2006 

10. COASTAL EVACUATION ROUTE AWARENESS 
 
 The Acting Community Engagement Adviser informed the Board of the price of the production of fridge 

magnets depicting evacuation routes for coastal residents of the Burwood/Pegasus ward. 
 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 1. To consider supplying fridge magnets outlining coastal evacuation procedures for coastal 

residents, with the associated costs being funded from the Board’s 2006/07 discretionary funds. 
 
 2. That a draft of the information to be shown on the magnets be submitted to the Board for its 

approval. 
 
 3. That the New Brighton Club be approached to see if they wished to provide partial sponsorship 

of the magnets. 
 
 


